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Dear Parents/Carers

KS1 Sports Day

This year our annual Sports Day will be held on Thursday 30th June. The children have been working hard
both in their PE lessons and in class to prepare for this exciting event! The KS1 Sports Day, which is for
Years 1 and 2, will be on the school field, starting at 1:00pm. It would be wonderful to see friends and family
come along to support the children. The field can be accessed by a gate off Nicholls Avenue, which runs
adjacent to the KS2 playground. We would encourage supporters to walk to the event rather than driving. If
you do need to drive, we would appreciate it if you did not park close to the entrance, for safety reasons. We
aim to finish the event approximately by 3:15pm.

All children will have the opportunity to participate in 6 field events and a minimum of 2 races. A programme of
events will be available at the entrance to the field. After each race, there will be a prize-giving ceremony on
podiums located close to the track finish. If your child is involved, please feel free to come and watch the
ceremony. You are welcome to take photos, but please be reminded that these should not be uploaded onto
social media if they contain images of any other children.

During Sports Day, children must remain with their teachers in their class areas and must only leave their
designated area when competing in an event. Parents are respectfully asked to remain in the Parents’ Area
on the other side of the track. At the end of the event, all children will return to class and be dismissed from
their usual dismissal point.

Please ensure that your child arrives at school in their P.E. kit (shorts, T-shirt and plimsolls/trainers). Long hair
should be tied back and all jewellery removed. Children are encouraged to wear a T-shirt in their team colour,
please see the colour for each class below. Your child will also require a water bottle, a sun hat and a small
towel if they cannot sit on the grass due to allergies. Please apply sun cream to your child on the morning of
the event.
1A - Red 1D - Blue 1F - Green
2J - Red 2K - Blue 2H - Green

The children and staff are really looking forward to KS1 Sports Day, however, we do have to consider the
British weather. If it is raining, or rain is forecast, then a decision will be made about whether to go ahead on
the morning of the event and messages will be posted on the school gates to clarify the situation. Text
messages will also be sent out.

We look forward to seeing as many parents and carers as possible.

Kind regards,

Mr Donnelly - Year 6 Teacher
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